
VILLAGE OF PEOTONE 
Christmas Committee  

Minutes of July 17, 2024 
4:00pm 

CALL TO ORDER, ROLL CALL 

The Christmas Committee meeting was called to order at 4:00pm at the Municipal Complex Hall, 208 E. Main Street, 
Peotone, Illinois by Committee Chair, Nick Strba. In attendance were Tammy Cowger, Stacey Hartwell and Stefanie Horn.   
Also in attendance was Police Chief, David DeMik 

MINUTES 

Motion by Strba, Second by Horn to approve the Christmas Committee Minutes of May 8, 2024, with a correction of the 
day of the week for the Tree Lighting Event from Friday to Saturday. All voted Yes; Motion Carried.  

REVIEW 2024 SPONSORSHIP LETTER AND APPROVE DATES 

Cowger has been reaching out to the businesses but has not approached the downtown businesses yet.  Donations have 
been coming in.  Hartwell will distribute to the Village Trustees and the Police Chief. 

DISCUSS HANDOUTS/GIVEAWAYS 

There was discussion about having an item to give sponsorship levels of $500 and $1000 (or more) such as an ornament.  
There was discussion about having koozies as a giveaway and possibly glow sticks.  This will be revisited at the next 
meeting.  

DISCUSS FOOD TRUCKS 

Cousins Maine Lobster truck reached out and is interested in attending the event, Strba said they could park outside the 
business next to All Automotive on Main Street.  Cowger will confirm with Papa’s Donuts and Curds if he will be 
attending this year. 

GENERAL DISCUSSION 

There was some discussion about fireworks and possible road closures on the day of the event. 

DISCUSS NEXT MEETING DATE 

Next Meeting will be September 18, 2024 at 4:00pm 

PUBLIC COMMENT - None 

ADJOURNMENT-Motion by Cowger, Second by Horn to adjourn the Christmas Committee Meeting at 4:58pm.  All voting 
Yes; Motion Carried.   


